
 

 

 
 

                                                                                           

Mr. Brian Hurst 

Manager, Program Development and Scheduling 

Program Development and Administration Division  

Tennessee Department of Transportation 

James K. Polk Building, Suite 600 

Nashville, TN 37243 

 

 

Subject:  Statewide Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #109 

 

Dear Mr. Hurst: 

  

The Federal Highway Administration has reviewed your electronic submittal of the December 

20, 2021, request of concurrence with Amendment 109 to the Fiscal Years (FY) 2020-2023 

Statewide Transportation Improvement Program (STIP). The Federal Highway Administration 

concurs with the project changes to the FY 2020-2023 STIP as listed below: 

 

STIP 

Number 
Project Name Action 

2085200 
SR-141 from North of SR-10 to Near the 

Intersection of Cedar Bluff Road (IA) 

Add new 

project 

 

If you have any questions regarding this concurrence, please contact me at (615) 781-5767 or 

sean.santalla@dot.gov. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

   

  

 
 

 Sean Santalla 

 Transportation Planning Specialist 

 

 

cc: Mr. Andres Ramirez, Community Planner, FTA Region IV 

 Mr. Ronnie Porter, Director, Program Development, TDOT 

 Mr. Robert Hayzlett, Transportation Program Supervisor, Program Development, TDOT  

404 BNA Drive, Suite 508 
Nashville, Tennessee 37217 

Phone (615) 781-5770 
 

Tennessee Division 
 

December 30, 2021 

In Reply Refer To: 

HPD-TN 
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